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Dear City Council, Mayor Hemminger, and Town Planners,  
 
Attached to this email, please find a petition with 99 signatures, which represents 100% of all occupied homes 
in the Glen Heights/Windsor Circle neighborhood. These residents request that our neighborhood be 
excluded from the set of areas in the FLUM designated for land use change and that our 
neighborhood instead retain its current detached single-family home pattern of land use. 
 
Windsor Circle is located off of MLK boulevard in the proposed South Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard 
Future Land Use Area. 
It is an established and vibrant neighborhood of moderately-priced, single-family homes. The draft FLUM 
envisions our neighborhood transitioning from single-family homes to higher-density town houses. 
Preserving this neighborhood in its current form accords with several of the FLUM's principles, 
including housing diversity and affordability and protecting established single family neighborhoods.  
 
We suspect that the draft FLUM's designation of Glen Heights/Windsor Circle for land use 
intensification was an oversight on the part of staff who were not familiar with the area.  
We encourage you and your council colleagues to correct this error by excluding the Windsor Circle 
neighborhood from the set of parcels designated land use change in the FLUM. 
  
Thank you. 
    
Sincerely, 
Gary Baum,  
On behalf of the Glen Heights/Windsor Circle Community of Chapel Hill 
 
Please include this cover letter and petition in the packet for next Wednesday's (9/25/2019) Town Council 
meeting. 
 




















